Hiep Nguyen

CORRESPONDENCE
5/31/2022
DOCUMENT NO. 03268-2022

From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 11:14 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Docket No. 20200226
Attachments: RE ReDocket#20200226-SU

Please place the attached in Docket No. 20200226.

Thank you!



Hiep Nguyen

From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 11:13 AM
To: 'Cassie’

Subject: RE: Re:Docket#20200226-SU

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Ator:

Thank you for your email, dated May 31, 2022, which Commissioner Passidomo has received and read. The Commission
Clerk has placed a copy of your email in Docket No. 20200226-SU, Application for certificate to provide wastewater
service in Charlotte County, by Environmental Utilities, LLC. We appreciate you providing the Commission with your
comments.

Sincerely,

Angelena McCoy

Executive Assistant to Commissioner Passidomo Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.

Tallahassee, Florida 32399

From: Cassie <wator@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 11:08 AM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>

Subject: Re:Docket#20200226-SU

Dear Commissioner:
We would like to strongly oppose EUs application to install sewer system on Palm Island. We are not aware of any need
for such service and feel the applicant ill equipped for this project. Our system is one year old and working fine as others
that we know. We are participants in a share the barge program that allows easy pump out when necessary. There is no
indication of water quality issues in our waters.
We appreciate your diligence and consideration in this matter and happily acknowledge your staffs recommendation to
deny.
Sincerely, Wayne and Cassie Ator

390 North Gulf Blvd.

Sent from my iPad





